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I couldn’t disagree more strongly about MAKING PARKS drop zones for the homeless. These
outdoor spaces are some of the only left for us to go safely during COVID with our families. It is
clear the city does not having any intention cleaning up the garbage and drug paraphernalia left by
homeless. Just look around the city. The last place it should end up is our city parks, where children
play, dogs roam and people eat.
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